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Chris Bartlett
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Dear Mr Bartlett
I have just been notified of the above planning application. The wording in the application does not mention
landfill but talks about engineering etc.
The UK government has set itself a very low standard in all respects and in recent days has even failed to meet
that.
Could I ask you to turn down this polluting, shambolic application.
Let’s concentrate on a green future and live in peace.

Best Regards Heinz Frick

Sent from my iPhone




